

OBLATES OF ST. FRANCIS DE SALES

WILMINGTON-PHILADELPHIA PROVINCE

P.O. Box 87 • Childs, Maryland 21916-0087 410.398.3057 Fax: 410.392.0367 Email: developmentoffice@oblates.org

OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT

July 7, 2017

Holy Cross Council #8509 Jean R. Dion 616 S Cherry St Kernersville, NC 27284-2718

Dear Knights,

Thank you for your gift of \$500.00 to the Oblates of St. Francis de Sales to assist with the education, training, and formation of Joseph McDaniel, OSFS. Indeed, you help us advance our mission and ensure that we will minister long into the future.

Your donation is a contribution to fortify the Church with strong and gentle ministers in the example of St. Francis de Sales; their fidelity to the Gospel will continue to build up the faithful for years to come.

Because the Oblates value the pastoral ministry that you and your loved ones receive— whether in parishes, Catholic schools, social agencies, hospitals, or in any situation where there is a need for care—we work to provide our seminarians with an education and formation that can ensure this. Your donation helps us guarantee our commitment to their education and strengthen the future of the Church.

I remind you of a long-standing tradition that we Oblates are taught from our earliest days in the seminary: To pray for our benefactors. In fact, Fr. Jim Greenfield, OSFS, provincial, emails a list of intentions to every Oblate to remember at Mass and prayer throughout the week. If you would like your intentions to be remembered, please contact me at 302-656-8529, ext. 25, or knadolski@oblates.org.

Again, thank you for your generosity and please know that we are praying for you!

Gratefully,

P.S. Summer blessings!

Kum Radolski. of.

Rev. Kevin Nadolski, OSFS

Director of Development and Communications

The Oblates of St. Francis de Sales did not provide any goods or services for this contribution.